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Dear Parents, 
 
I remind you to ensure you get your tickets NOW!  

 
You should have all received information       
regarding the purchasing of tickets for the      
Supersonic Solar System Super Stars at the 
Cardinia Cultural Centre, Lakeside Boulevard, 
Pakenham in the final week of term 3. 

The note you received will have your studentôs performance night and the details to log 
onto trybooking.com to book your tickets. The last week has seen some solid sales so do 
not delay. There is a limit of 6 tickets per family until the 21st August when it will be open 
slather and you can purchase any further tickets that you want. 
The link http://www.trybooking.com/QTKP will get you to the booking site so... 
get booking now! 
 
Spelling Wizzes take the stage! 

Last Thursday two of our Year 6 students represented Kilberry   
Valley Primary School at the Zone Spelling Bee Competition.  Joel 
Joy Kidigan and Lilliana McKinley engaged in some very tough 
competition and proved formidable contestants, with Lilliana coming 
in 5th Place and Joel taking out the event! 
Pictured, is Joel with his winnerôs trophy. Joel now goes on to     
represent our Zone in the State Championships in September.  
I know you will join me in congratulating both Lilliana and Joel for 
their efforts and thank them for representing Kilberry Valley Primary 
School so well. 
I also know they would like to thank Mrs Carabott and Mrs Kumar 
for organising the school competitions that have enabled them to 
have this wonderful experience 

 
Education Week  

Next week we are conducting many activities across the week to 
highlight the many exciting aspects of the curriculum at Kilberry 
Valley to engage your children in their learning. 
There will be a focus on Literacy, Numeracy and Science    
throughout the week with a variety of activities for the students to 
enjoy. A highlight will be the Book Character Parade that will be 
held on Wednesday 23rd August in the gym. 
 

* 
FRIDAY 

18th August 
Senior  Assembly 

2.40pm 
6A & 6B 

Performing 
 
* 

WEDNESDAY 
23rd August 
Book Week  

Dress Up Day  
Parade 
P - 2  

9.10am - 9.45 am 
G3 - G6 

9.50 amð10.20am  
 
* 

TUESDAY 
29th August 

Grade 5 
Narre Warren South 

 P-12 College 
óTaste Testerô 

 
Fathers  Day Stall 

 
* 

WEDNESDAY 
30th August 

Edwin Flack District 
Athletics Carnival 
Selected Students 

 
* 

FRIDAY 
1st Sept 
Grade 5  

Sovereign Hill  
Excursion 

 
 
 

http://www.trybooking.com/QTKP


Neil Cunningham 
Principal 

PARENT OPINION SURVEY  - 2017 
 

Our school is conducting a survey to find out what parents think of our school. The Parent Opinion Survey is an annual survey 
offered by the Department of Education and Training that is conducted amongst a sample of randomly selected parents at 
each school.  
It is designed to assist our school in gaining an understanding of parentsô perception of school climate, student engagement 
and relationships with our parent community. Our school will use the survey results to help inform and direct future school  
planning and improvement strategies.  
 
The survey will be conducted online by ORIMA Research Pty Ltd and only takes 15 minutes to complete. The survey can 
be accessed via desktop computer, laptop, tablet or mobile at any convenient time within the fieldwork period from Monday 
7th August to Sunday 27th August.  
Approximately 30 per cent of parents will be invited to participate in this yearôs survey.  
All responses to the survey are anonymous. 
 
The survey results will be reported back to our school at the end of September. 
 
For further information, please speak to you childôs teacher or visit: 
 http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/management/improvement/Pages/performsurveyparent.aspx 

I am always astounded with the creativity that comes through on this day and I am disappointed I have to be elsewhere next 
Wednesday. But I am sure it will once again be a fantastic event showcasing the excitement that reading brings to young 
lives! Whilst I am talking about reading, I encourage you to ensure your children are reading as many books as they can to 
increase the numbers for the Premiersô Reading Challenge. We always have a strong involvement in this program and I 
know 2017 will be no different.  So keep on reading! 
 
Parent Opinion Survey 
We have increased the percentage of families completing the survey, so please ensure you have done this if you were one 
of the randomly selected families. We value your input and look forward to your views. 
 
Student Attitude to School Survey 
Recently our Year 4,5 and 6 students completed a survey to gauge their feeling regarding various areas of school including 

effective teaching practice and cognitive engagement, teacher-student relationships, learner characteristics and 
disposition, social engagement, student safety, and experience of bullying. 
 
These results have been shown to the Year 4 to 6 teachers and they have discussed these with the students. Mrs Wilson,  
Mr Graham and myself are engaging in discussions with the classes and focus groups to try to ascertain what we are doing 
positively and ensure we continue these practices. We are also looking at the areas the students feel need improving to   
ensure their educational experience at Kilberry Valley is the most beneficial it can be for everyone. 
 
Footy News 
  Another convincing win, as the season for the hawks is finishing strong. There are two games left in the  
  season but still no chance to sneak into the finals. 
  I am picking the Hawks to win at Etihad this weekend against the Blues. Go Hawkers! 
 
 
 
Have a great week and keep smiling! 

http://www.education.vic.gov.au/school/teachers/management/improvement/Pages/performsurveyparent.aspx


 

 
 
 
  

 MUSIC    6C 
 DRAMA    5A  
 SPANISH   3C 
 
  
    

  

  
  

 7th August to 13th August 

Grade   Name 
 

Prep A   Akbar 
Prep B   Dzintra 
Prep C   Saleha 
Prep D   Joshua 
Prep E   Hafsah 
1A   Marcelo 
1B   Anerudd 
1C   Rachel 
1D   Asadullah  
1E   Damian 
1F   Dihain 
2A   Ruby 
2B   Merilyn 
2C   Troy 
2D   Humza 
3A   Sanul 
3B   Angelina S 
3C   Heera 
3D   Kelvin 
4A   Heroon 
4B   Sukhneet 
4C   Sahaj 
4D   Emily 
5B   Zoe 
5C   Alex 
5D   Rivith 
5E   Coralmay 
6A   Dyvine 
6B   Nischal 
6C   Tasha 
6E   Ben 

Saleha 0C 

Gauravi 0C 

Eveah-Sienna 0D 

Chelsea 1A 

Jason 1B 

Sultan 1C 

Maten 1E 

Charindu 1F 

Hunter 2C 

Nikola 2F 

Joshua 3B 

Imran 3B 

Sabastian 3D 

Kelvin 3D 

Micah 4A 

Casey 4D 

Cliche 5E 

Micah 6D 

Thiruni 6D 

Maddison 6E 

Jovana 6E 

Lilliana 6E 



 
 
 

Information Registration Day 
  

Max Pawsey Reserve 
Fountain Drive, Narre Warren 

  
Saturday 16th September 2017 

Time 10am -1pm 
  

New & Returning Members 
Welcome 

Under 6 to Under 16 
  

Registrations on line 

 
         http://dandenonglac.com.au/ 

  
Ph: 0417 144 963 
Ph: 0417 368 844 

  
Try our Summer Sports 

Track & Field Events Every Saturday Morning 
Robert Booth Reserve Dandenong 

 
Starting at 8:30am until Noon 

http://dandenonglac.com.au/


  

     
 

Information Registration Day 
  

Robert Booth Athletic Track 
Bess Court, Dandenong 

  
Saturday 23rd  September 2017 

Time 10am -1pm 
  

New & Returning Members 
Welcome 

Under 6 to Under 16 
  

Registrations on line 

 
                http://dandenonglac.com.au/    

  
HP ð Ph: 0417 744 992 (Peter) 
NW ð Ph: 0417 144 963 (Paula) 

DEH ð Ph: 0427 352 852 (Veronica) 
  

Try our Summer Sports 
Track & Field Events Every Saturday Morning 

Robert Booth Reserve Dandenong 

 
Starting at 8:30am until Noon 

    

http://dandenonglac.com.au/




If you would like to purchase items for $1  
they will be on sale every Friday afternoon  

from 2.30pm in the new gym.  
 

Items for sale include oats, cereal, milk,  
tinned fruit and baked beans. 

 

THANKYOU TO EVERYONE FOR YOUR  
KIND SUPPORT AND DONATIONS  

TOWARDS BREAKFAST CLUB. 
 

 
 
 

NO BREAKFAST CLUB  
ON FRIDAY 18TH AUGUST 

DUE TO DISTRICT BASKETBALL 

 


